
Retraction notice

T
hepublishers of the International Journal of Human Rights in Healthcarewish to retract

the article Alhwamdih, S., Abunab, H.Y., Algunmeeyn, A.A., Alfayoumi, I. and

Hawamdeh, S. (2022), “Nurses’ knowledge and attitude towards COVID-19 in the

context of the acute health care settings in Jordan”, International Journal of Human Rights in

Healthcare, Vol. 15 No. 2, pp. 203–210. https://doi.org/10.1108/IJHRH-02-2021-0037.

An internal investigation into a series of submissions has uncovered evidence that the peer

review process was compromised. As a result of these concerns, the findings of the article

cannot be relied upon. This decision has been taken in accordance with Emerald’s

publishing ethics and the COPE guidelines on retractions. The authors of this paper would

like to note that they do not agreewith the content of this notice.

The publishers of the journal sincerely apologize to the readers.
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